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Traveling Passenger Agent 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Thanks very much for your letter dated March 21 
with reference to the completion of the Consolidated Air­
craft Corporation's $30,000,000 Bomer Plant, and your 
request that we take an add in your special edition which 
will appear April 19. 

I am passing your letter to Mr. A. C. Ater, 
General Passenger Agent, Galveston, recommending that we 
give you an add on that date. I am sure he will be in 
accord with your suggestion. 

Yours very truly, 

(Signed) E. B. Melton 

cc - Mr. A. C. Ater 


